
Project Update: April 2013 

At the moment we have almost finished surveying the top chefs of Lima, more than 50 
restaurants from all Lima have participated and a small focus group with chefs was done.  

Thanks to Cayetano Heredia volunteers, this success has been possible. There are always 
some barriers, like owners of the restaurants denying our entry or chefs who refuse to 
participate. However, the response and willingness from chefs to achieve a sustainable 
gastronomy have been amazing! 

  


